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Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Update on Main Road 

 
 
(Johns Island, SC) Due to the continued flow of flood water on Main Road, coupled with the 
projected high tide, Main Road at US Hwy 17 to Main Road and River Road in Charleston 
County will remain closed tonight and tomorrow. Charleston County’s Public Works Department 
and the South Carolina Department of Transportation will continue to work to clear obstructions 
in the drainage system. The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office has removed all abandoned 
vehicles from the roadway that were stuck in the flood waters. Motorists are encouraged to plan 
accordingly by taking alternate routes tonight and tomorrow to travel to and from Johns Island.   
 
The SCDOT and Charleston County Government are working to reopen the road. Please check 
the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Twitter page (@ChasCoSheriff) and local media for 
regular updates.  
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